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Dear Planning Department:  As the person administrating the development for Qualicum Estates
subdivision near to the above location, I am replying to your letter regarding the above application. 
In my view housing farm workers seems to be a good use of the property, in line with an agricultural
operation at that location.  Therefore I fully support the proposed permit application.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Wicklow West Holdings Ltd.
Jason Sanders
Manager, Leasing & Tenant Relations
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